OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORATION
200 N.E. 21 Street
Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204 Phone: (405) 521-6046

May 12, 2011

Central Oklahoma Fence Company LLC
Ron Hubble, Managing Member

8177 Skyline Drive

Blanciard, Oklahoma 73010

Dear Business Owner:

Congratulations! After careful review, the Oklahoma Department of Transportation hereby gives notice that your
company Central Oklahoma Fence Company LLC has met the eligibility criteria as outlined in the 49 CFR Part 26 and is
now certified as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) in the area(s) of Clearing and Grubbing, Removal of
Structures and Obstructions, Fencing, Pipe Railing, Guardrail, Cable Barriers, Installation of Roadway Signs.

As a certified DBE firm, you are now eligible to participate in the DBE program of ODOT. The DBE Program was
mandated by the federal government in order to assist minority, women and other disadvantaged business owners in
participating in federally assisted transportation contracts. Your firm will now be included in the DBE Directory of all
certified firms. Ms. Martha P. Garcia is ODOT’s Supportive Services Coordinator for Certification & Contracting
Assistance. Ms. Garcia will assist you in understanding the bidding process and help your company take advantage of
contracting opportunities. Ms. Garcia will write a company profile on your firm to include on the internet with your directory
listing. The services provided by Ms. Garcia are offered free of charge to certified DBE firms. Enclosed for your review is
a Resource Book, which provides valuable information on the ODOT'’s contract process. Please contact Ms. Garcia at
(405) 521-6411 or 1-800-788-4539 if you have any questions.

Your DBE certification is awarded based upon information provided in your application. If the information provided
in your application changes, you are required to notify the DBE office within ten (10) working days of the change. Failure
to notify the DBE Office within the specified time of changes in ownership or the day-to-day operations may result in
certification suspension and/or decertification.

Out-of-state firms (corporations, partnerships, LLCs, etc.), please note that you may be required to register with
the Oklahoma Secretary of State as a foreign entity prior to performing work in Oklahoma. If you would like to inquire if
this will be required of your firm, you may contact the Oklahoma Secretary of State at 405-521-3912 (Business Services
Division) or online at www.sos.state.ok.us.

DBE certification is effective for a period of three years and requires an annual affidavit and proof of small
business size. Your effective dates of certification are from 05/12/2011 until 05/12/2014. Again, congratulations on your
DBE Certification.

Sincerely,

M\%CM

Susan McClune
Transportation Manager

“The mission of the Oklahoma Department of Transportation is to provide a safe, economical, and
effective transportation network for the people, commerce and communities of Oklahoma”
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